Fight the Homeless Parking Ban at Project Homeless Connect !

9:30 AM Tuesday May 12" 140 Front St. in front of the Stadium

Where do “Service Providers” stand around Civil Rights & homeless survival vehicles?
In spite of over 25 signatures gathered in one day from clients and workers at the Homeless Services Center,
Marlin Granlund's Public Works Parking Authority will require permits for all parking on Coral Street,
Limekiln Street, and Fern Street & ban all non-permit parking with signs to be posted on May 13th. These
parking spaces are now used by people experiencing homelessness & disabled folks to access the limited,
overcrowded, and growingly authoritarian HSC. The HSC reportedly supports this ban!

Those peacefully gathering signatures on May 5th while providing coffee and cookies were banned
from the property by the HSC management even from the open area in front of the HSC. After forcing the
petitioners onto the narrow sidewalk, Officer Azua then began threatening loitering and block-the-sidewalk
tickets. He stood ostentatiously nearby causing some to say they felt intimidated from talking or signing.

On May 6, Granlund e-mailed his department might not pay attention to HSC clients or other members
of the public, saying he was “consulting with the City Attorney”. Granlund refuses to provide access to
public documents that might show which businesses are urging the Homeless Removal program and why.

No Council members or “Service providers” have had the courage or interest to publicly oppose this

latest proposal. Call City Hall at 420-5020 or e-mail them citycouncil@cityofsantacruz.com .

Sign the Petition Spread the Word!
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